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Two Years Pass With No Sign of Missing Woman
(MSC News)--Two years have passed, and there's still no sign of a missing
Jackson County woman.

September 26, 2017 marked the anniversary of the disappearance of Joan Rebar,
who was 70-years-old at the time of her disappearance.

Rebar, who resided on the Prairie Band Potawatomi Nation, spent Friday
evening, September 25, 2015 at the Meriden VFW in Jefferson County.

Rebar is believed to have left the establishment by herself shortly before 2:00 on
the morning of Saturday, September 26. She had been driving her silver 2005
Chrysler Pacifica bearing Kansas disabled tag 71664.

Rebar’s disappearance was reported to law enforcement approximately 5 days
later by a friend, and since that time a nationwide search has turned up little to
clarify the mystery of her disappearance.

MSC Radio News Director Brian Hagen talked with Sheriff Tim Morse about the
state of the investigation on the second anniversary.

The conversation can be heard here.
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